
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We’ve had a wonderful week in school, full of learning, creativity, and 

teamwork. Well done to all the children for their enthusiasm and hard work—

you’ve made us very proud! 

A special well done to our oldest children, who thoroughly enjoyed their 

surfing trip to Gwithian on Thursday. It was a fantastic day, and a great time 

was had by all! 
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KS1 Multi Skills Competition 

We would also like to congratulate our 

Year 2 children who took part in the 

KS1 multi-skills competition at Penryn 

College this afternoon. It was a fun 

afternoon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Run Mawnan 

We would like to wish the very best of luck to all our young athletes taking 

part in Run Mawnan this Sunday. We are especially grateful for your fantastic 

efforts in raising sponsorship for our two local charities—your support makes a 

real difference. 



 
 

Key Dates to remember 2025/2026 

Date Event 

2025 

7th Oct Harvest Service – St Michael’s Church 

17th-21st Nov Parent Teacher Meetings 

9th Dec Nativity 2-3pm 

10th Dec  Nativity 6-7pm 

2026 

23rd-27th March Parent Teacher Meetings 

3rd July Sports Day 

10th July Sports Day (reserve day) 

 

Term Dates 2025/2026 

Date Event 

2025 

24th October  Inset Day 2 

27th – 31st Oct  Autumn Half Term 

3rd November Return to school 

22nd Dec – 4th Jan Christmas Holidays 

2026 

5th January 2026 Return to school 

16th – 20th Feb Spring Half Term 

23rd February Return to school 

3rd -17th April Easter Holidays 

20th April Return to school 

4th May Bank Holiday Monday 

25th – 29th May Summer Half Term 

1st June Inset Day 3 

2nd June Return to School 

21st  July Last Day of School 

22nd July Inset Day 4 

23rd July Inset Day 5 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Harvest Service 

 

On Tuesday 7th October, we will be holding our Harvest Service with Rev. 

Johanna Clare at St Michael’s Church. The service will begin at 9:30am, and 

we will be walking from school at approximately 9:15am. 

We kindly ask that all children bring in a harvest gift donation for The Trussell 

Trust Food Bank to take to the church on the day. Below is a list of items they 

would particularly welcome: 

These donations will make a significant 

difference to local families experiencing 

hardship, and they provide an excellent 

opportunity to teach our children about 

compassion, community support, and social 

responsibility. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headlice 

Just a friendly reminder to keep an eye out for head lice — they’re very common in 

schools and can spread quickly. They’re not harmful, but they can be uncomfortable.  

A few tips: 

• Please check your child’s hair regularly. 

• If you do find lice, treat them promptly. 

• Remind kids not to share hats, brushes, or hair accessories. 

Thanks so much for helping us keep our school community healthy and 

comfortable! 



 
 

Admissions for Primary September 2026 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Admissions for Secondary September 2026 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


